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reference number 2022/3853/P

Hello,
I think that the proposal is a good idea and would benefit the community because it offers more to do and

would be good for all ages. Tt would also attract other people and could generate income which could be
used to support the economy.

1t would also offer local people job opportunities and spaces to go locally.

Kian Morgan-Sullman



